COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION

REGIONAL OFFICE RE!L.EASED

JAN. 0 6 2023
CHEDRO-IIl MEMORANDUM CH E'h) RO Il
No. h2 , series of 2023
For : ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS/OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE OF HIGHER EDUCATION

INSTITUTIONS (HEIs) IN REGION Iii

Subject : [REQUEST FOR UPDATES] DISAGGREGATED DATA ON HIGHER
EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS CONDUCTING FACE-TO-FACE CLASSES

Date : 03 January 2023

In pursuit of better appraisal of collected data for the monitoring and evaluation of higher
education institutions (HEIs) currently and planning to conduct face-to-face classes, pursuant
to the previously released Memorandum from the Office of the Executive Director (MOED)
550 s. 2022 on the Request for Disaggregated Data on Higher Education Institutions
Conducting Face-to-Face Classes, this Office requests all HEIs in Region Il to update data
by accomplishing the following Google Form (https://forms.gle/Po8D5pmYt9KawZTe9).

This Office will appreciate receiving the updated data on or before January 13, 2023 to provide
the Commission timely and accurate information on the conduct of face-to-face classes.

Should there be any queries/clarifications, kindly directly coordinate with the Technical
Division, at telephone number (045) 402-6659 or email at chedro3@ched.gov.ph.

For the HEIs’ immediate compliance.

DR. LEONIPDA B. SIGUA-CALAGUI, LLB, CESO Il
Director IV
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